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Term 1 Week 6 

  

Please forward all 

financial enquiries to 

the main school office 

or call Ph: 8087-3522 

 

Dear Families, 

Thank you to all the families who have returned their consent forms for Kinderloop.  

Please ensure Miss Dove has your email address and consent form so we can go live with your online 

communication in the coming weeks. We look forward to sharing more photos and highlights of our 

day at Preschool. 

 

News 

 

The children have been doing an 

incredible job with News. Thank 

you for helping your child with 

preparing something to bring in. 

They have been building 

confidence to speak in front of 

their peers and share more about 

themselves. Keep up the great 

work! 
 

Reading Buddies 

 

Last week, reading buddies 

started. Year 5/6P came down on 

Monday and Thursday to build 

relationships with the children 

through play and now beginning 

to read stories to Preschool. 

This is a very special time for 

both the Year 5/6 children and 

Preschool. Each term, we will 

have a different class come down 

for buddies. 

 

Focus Area 

In Preschool, we have been learning about the 

impact of the recent bushfires on the koala 

population.  

We have been discussing what happened during 

the fires to the koalas and ways in which we can 

help them now.  

In the coming weeks Preschool are hoping to 

organise a fund raiser to be able to adopt a 

koala of our own. More information about this 

will follow in the weeks to come.  
 

 

 

 

Toilets 

At preschool,  

students are being  

encourage to wipe their  

own bottoms. Educators are  

on standby to show how to fold  

the paper, and to assist if needed. 

Having conversations and 

demonstrating this at home is a 

good way to practise and help your 

child develop this skill.  

Medical forms  

Please ensure that your child has the correct 

medical forms handed into the office. With 

children turning four they will need to have the 4 

year old immunisations. Asthma plans also need 

to be on the correct template. 

 Thank you.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


